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Preserving "The Feather River Route”
...news from The Feather River Rail Society and The Portola Railroad Museum
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The FRRS Celebrates its Tenth Anniversary

Left: The 805A was the star of the
our Tenth Anniversary Celebration
“Circle the Wagons.” It is shown here,
with its new paint job, and with the
B unit in the transportation pageant
with eager onlookers taking photos
and with Skip Englert directing the

move.

Right: Steam operates in Portola
once again! On short-term loan to us
is Nevada State Railroad Museum’s
4-4-0 No. & which put on quite a
show for us. It will be pulling our
caboose train rides on Saturday and

Sunday, July 23, and 24, 1974. Doth
photos by £d Warren.

Inside this Issue:
* 805A is a star with its new paint job.
¢ Jack Hathaway donates passenger cars.
¢ Preliminary reports on Circle the Wagons.



